
April 30, 2011



Dear Mr. Mayor and Councilors:

RE: Proposed Norwood Apartment Rezoning - 95 Street Public Hearing May 2, 2011

As you know I am unable to attend the Public Hearing in regards to Bylaw 15737; which allow
development of a four storey apartment building in Norwood, part of the Alberta Avenue
Community, as I am working as a Poll Clerk in the Federal Election. I had applied well before
hearing of the planned public hearing.

I am sending a delegate, Gerard Forget-a fellow board member, who will be speaking on a
continuance of this matter. I have spoken to Councilor Caterina, who mention that May 17, 2011
is the next available date for a public hearing or we could look at a date in June. I do understand
that the date was set at the beginning of the year before the writ was dropped to have a Federal
Election.

I would really love to speak on this matter as I have done a lot of research into the concerns
regarding this development, so I would like to speak on it personally.

Sincerely yours

4/30/2011

X
Cora Shaw Development Chairperson
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